
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Montgomery and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: Geoff Dolan, City Manager 
 
FROM: Bruce Moe, Finance Director 
 
DATE: September 2, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration of Chamber of Commerce Annual Report for Fiscal Year 

2007-2008 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council receive and file the annual Chamber of Commerce Report 
for fiscal year 2007-2008. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
There are no fiscal implications associated with the recommended action. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The Chamber of Commerce provides the City with an annual report of their activities for their 
fiscal year, which ends each June 30th.  A copy of their 2007-2008 report is attached for Council’s 
review, and includes highlights of the year as well as year-end financial statements. 
 
Staff recommends that Council receive and file this report. 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: A. Chamber of Commerce Annual Report for FY 2007-2008 
 
 
 
cc: Helen Duncan, Executive Director – Manhattan Beach Chamber of Commerce 
 




















